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Docket No. 50-206/6 :: 1 

Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. Box 800 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Rosemead, California 91770 

Attention: Mr. Kenneth P. Baskin, Vice President 
Nuclear Engineering, Safety and Licensing 

Gentlemen: 

This refers to the management meeting held with members of your staff at the 
NRC Region V office in Walnut Creek, California, on March 12, 1986. This 
meeting was related to activities in response to the November 21, 1985 event 
at San Onofre Nuclear-Generating Station, Unit 1. Subjects discussed during 
the meeting are described in the enclosed report.  

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosure 
will be placed in the NRC Public Document-Room.  

Should you have any questions concerning this report or the associated 
meeting, we will be glad to discuss them with you.  

Sincerely, 

D. F. Kirsch, Director 
Division of Reactor Safety and 

Projects 

Enclosure: 
NRC Report No. 50-206/86-14 

cc w/enclosure: 
D. J. Fogarty, Executive Vice President 
H. B. Ray, Vice President, Site Manager 
H. E. Morgan, Station Manager (San Clemente) 
State of CA 

bcc: RSB/Document Control Desk (RIDS) 
J. Martin E. Merschoff 
B. Faulkenberry G. Zech 
G. Cook D. Dudley 
Resident Inspector R. Correia 
Project Inspector G. Lear 
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